Scholastic Bowl!
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FIRST MEETING: Tuesday, September 17th During AE
Room 76

We are an amazing Tiger team competing at the regional and
state level in the VHSL Scholastic Bowl. This is a quiz-based
sport that tests players on a wide variety of academic
subjects.

What is the time commitment? It is minimal. We meet a
couple of times a month. The actual contest is not until
January.

What is the benefit? This is an established, prestigious
event. College recruiters often attend the actual matches.
Being part of an academic team looks good on a college
application. You will meet fellow students in schools
throughout the region. Email Miss Hall if you have

questions: mlhall@henrico.k12.va.us.




